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26th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

At the end of this busy half term we write to update you on the following important information: 

Aerosols and Body Sprays 
As previously advised, these items are banned from school.  Only roll-on products are allowed.  To 
protect our asthmatic children and staff at Marshland we asked all students not to bring them to 
school and use them, regardless of where they are on the school premises.  They can cause a fatal 
reaction.  A recent spot check found many children carrying items in their bags.  Serious sanctions 
will be put in place for any student flouting this rule. 

Medication 
As a reminder, we are legally not allowed to keep non-prescribed medicines for students (including 
paracetamol).  Any prescribed medicine that students may have to take during school hours, must 
be handed in and signed for by the parent or carer at reception.  Children are allowed to have one 
dose of paracetamol with them in their bag for headaches, period pains, aches and pains, etc.  

Summer Term 
With temperatures set to rise after half term, please ensure your child has a bottle of water in their 
bag to stay hydrated during the day.  In the case of extreme temperatures please ensure your child 
has a hat/suncream as appropriate.  We will update you on blazer arrangements in the case of 
excessive temperatures.  

With more children cycling in, they must wear a helmet, it could save their life.  

The summer term is from Monday 5th June to Thursday 20th July.  It is important for children to be 
in attendance every day.  Dates for the next two years can also be found on our website.  

Year 9 Option Letters 
Letters confirming GCSE options have been handed to students today.  Any students not in school 
can collect from Ms Palmer after half term.  

Bus Passes 
Please ensure your child has their bus pass with them and looks after it.  They may miss their 
transport if they keep misplacing it.  

Sponsored Run 
Mr Swinburn and the Marshland Pink Ladies Hockey Team are undertaking a charity run in aid of 
Wisbech Angles Theatre on 1st July.  We welcome all support – find out more at 
https://gofund.me/0f0b9067  

Year 10 Work Experience 
If you run a business and would be willing to offer a placement for one of our students for work 
experience in 10th-14th July, please email MHS-careers-leader@marshlandhigh.co.uk  
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Community News 

Norfolk & Norwich Festival – Friday 2nd June 11am to 12pm 
We need some keen families to come and play our new Nature Corridor Protectors game to test it 
out and let us know what you think.  Find out more and book your space at 
https://bit.ly/Kingslynngame 

This outdoor smartphone game has been made for families to play and created by interactive 
theatre company Coney with Norfolk Wildlife Trust and local young people. We recommend this 
game is best played with young people aged 7-13.  We have 10 slots available to play this game 
before anyone else and they are FREE.  The piece starts at Stories of Lynn and takes around 40 
minutes. It takes you to different parts of Kings Lynn and will involve using your phone to find 
secret locations, so bring it fully charged and ready to play! 

Post-16 Transport Survey 
For Year 11 students leaving Marshland this year, or for older children currently at sixth form or 
college, you might want to have your say on the Norfolk Transport Consultation – all details can be 
found at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/environment-transport-and-development/post16travel/  

We hope you have a great half term break.  

Kind regards 

Marshland High School 
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